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Lions 6:45am 

P&Z 6pm 
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Kiwanis 12:00pm 

7 
Library Board 

Meeting  6:30pm 

8 9 Kimberly Cruise 
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City Council 

Meeting  6pm 
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Rock Creek Fire 
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City Council 

Meeting  6pm 

27 28 Large Item 

Pick-up 

29 30 

June 2012 

City Hall Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm 

Phone:  208-423-4151 

Fax:  208-423-4297 

Web Site:  cityofkimberly.org 

Facebook:  City of Kimberly 

Summer Reading Program:  June 7th, 

14th, 21st, and 28th from 9:00 to 

10:30am at the Kimberly City Library.  

To have your community, non-profit event on 

the calendar, submit your information by 23rd of 

the month to jrowe@cityofkimberly.org 

Large Item Pick-up  

Call Western Waste at        

734-6969 by  June 26 to 

schedule. 



 

Kimberly Cruise 

Saturday, June 9th:  11am to 3pm 

          Kimberly City Park 

Don’t forget to buy local 

and check out KBOA’s website 

or Call Lance Godfrey at Select 

Source for upcoming events.  

Greetings friends and neighbors, 

We are off to a wonderful start for a beautiful summer and I hope that this letter finds you all in good health. I would 

like to thank everyone for their questions and feedback, which I get on a regular basis.  Here is an update on some of 

the things are going on in our city. 

RV Disposal Site- this project has been awarded and the final stages of planning are underway. As soon as the plans 

are finalized construction should begin. Jeff McCurdy from region IV is our liaison and the one responsible for mak-

ing the things around this project come together. 

Red Cap corner project- This project has been awarded funding from the parties involved and once the funding has 

been allocated to its final destination, construction will begin. Our hope is that construction will begin as early as the 

end of September or the 1st of October.  Thank you to JUB for their diligence in pursuing all aspects of this project. 

Safe routes to school- I don’t know how many folks are familiar with this project and what it entails. This project is 

one that has been and will still be managed and accomplished by Jan Hall, Jamie Carlton and Kathleen Noh. The 

funding of this project is from two sources outside of the City of Kimberly and  addresses the issues of our much 

needed sidewalks, from the Flashing light intersection at Maverick and Fast way 66 and runs south all the way to Gem 

Drive. This project will be addressed in three phases.  It will include not only sidewalks, but curb and gutter on both 

sides of the road and a chip seal on the road. During the last election, as I was going door to door, one of the very big 

concerns I heard was the lack of a safe route to school from many, many folks from the south end of town. This is a 

start, and a good one at that for providing safety for our children, Thank you, ladies, for your efforts and your com-

mitment to this project. 

Stay in touch and share thoughts on Facebook @ City of Kimberly, Call City Hall at 423-4151. 
Respectfully, 

Mayor Tracy Armstrong 

Friday Nights in the Park will launch again this 

summer.  Every other Friday night from June 1st through 

August 24th there will be Food, Live Music, Games and 

Events for the Kids. The proceeds from the food will go 

to a charity of the sponsor’s choice (locally). If you are 

interested in volunteering for one these events, call Tracy 

Armstrong at City Hall and leave a message.  If your ser-

vice based or Faith based group would like to sponsor one 

of the game nights, or the Barbecue, please contact Tracy 

Armstrong as well. So far we have the Methodist Church 

the Kimberly Christian Church, two Wards from the LDS 

church and Kiwanis. Finally if you have a business and 

would like to participate, bring your information and set 

up a table at no cost.   


